
St. Stanislaus, Bishop and Martyr  

Roman Catholic Church 

415 North Brookfield Street 

South Bend, Indiana 46628 

 

An Apostolate of the Priestly Fraternity of St. Peter  

Pastor:     

Msgr. John C. Fritz, FSSP  

Contact:             

Rectory Telephone:  (574) 233-1217  

Email: pastor@ststanparish.com 

Website: www.ststanparish.com  
 

Mass Schedule:  
Sunday:  7:30am / 10:00am  

Mon., Wed., Thrs.: 7:00am 

Tues., Fri.: 6:30pm 

Saturday: 8:15am  
               

Confessions:  
Mon., Tues., Fri.: 5:30pm - 6:15pm  

Sat., Sun.: 9:00am - 9:45am 
 

The Rosary is prayed after Mass Mon.-Sat., and before 10am Sun. 

“Pray, pray very much, and make sacrifices for sinners, for many souls go 

to Hell because they have no one to make sacrifices and pray for them.”  

      -- Our Lady of Fatima 

MASS INTENTIONS: 

Sunday, June 16, Fourth Sunday after Pentecost 

7:30am: Miriam McGill (†) 

10:00am: Pro populo 

Monday, June 17, St. Gregory Barbarigo 

7:00am: Msgr. John C. Fritz, FSSP 

Tuesday, June 18, St. Ephrem Syrus 

Intention fulfilled away from parish: Charlotte Carr 

Wednesday, June 19, St. Juliana Falconieri 

Intention fulfilled away from parish: Miriam McGill (†) 

Thursday, June 20, Pope St. Silverius 

Intention fulfilled away from parish: F. & A. Verteramo 

Friday, June 21, St. Aloysius Gonzaga 

6:30pm: Msgr. John C. Fritz, FSSP 

Saturday, June 22, St. Paulinus of Nola 

8:15am: Kathleen Schwartzers  

Sunday, June 23, Fifth Sunday after Pentecost 

7:30am: Special Intention of the Schwartzers Family 

10:00am: Pro populo 

4th Sunday after Pentecost 

16 June 2024 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

Msgr. Fritz Away: 

Monsignor will be away on retreat this week. There will be 

no Confessions on Monday or Tuesday; there will be no 

Mass on Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday. 

 

Mass Intentions:  

The parish is not taking Mass intentions currently. If you 

would like the traditional Latin Mass offered for a specific 

intention, it is recommended to contact Our Lady of Gua-

dalupe Seminary in Nebraska [fsspolgs.org] or the FSSP 

provincial headquarters [info@fssp.com]. 

 

Enthronement of the Sacred Heart: 

Do you want more peace in your family, blessings on your 

undertakings, and a more perfect faith life? Jesus is standing 

at the door and knocking. Open the door for Him! Join the 

nationwide campaign to invite the Sacred Heart of Jesus 

into your home, classroom, or business.  

For more information, visit www.SacredHeartRevival.com. 

 

St. Peter Novena: 

As we prepare for the Feast of Ss. Peter and Paul, the FSSP 

will be praying a novena to our great patrons for the good 

of the North American Province, from June 20 to June 28. 

Novena pamphlets are available at the entrance of church. 

 

Bible Study for Teens: 

On Saturday, June 22, there will be a Bible study for teens. 

The objectives of this lesson are (1) to appreciate the Age 

of the Patriarchs, and (2) to read the books of Exodus, Le-

viticus, Numbers and Deuteronomy with understanding. 

Bringing a Bible is recommended, but not required. We 

will gather for snacks and a social at 6:30pm and the talk 

will begin at 7:00pm; the event concludes at 9:00pm. 

http://www.sacredheartrevival.com/


Young Adult Group: 

The parish young adult group will be having a bonfire in 

honor of St. John the Baptist on Sunday, June 23. All those 

aged 18-35 are invited to attend. If interested, please email 

ssyag@ststanparish.com 

 

Extended Adoration: 

There will be solemn Exposition of the Bl. Sacrament on 

Wed., June 26 following the 7:00am Mass. Adoration will 

be continuous until 12:00pm at which time Benediction will 

be given. 

 

Feast of Ss. Peter and Paul: First Mass and First Blessing 

On Saturday, June 29, Fr. Charles Ohotnicky, FSSP will be 

offering a First Mass at 10:00am with the giving of First 

Priestly Blessing to follow. There is a plenary indulgence 

offered under the normal conditions for those who partici-

pate. 

 

Confraternity of St. Peter: 

The Confraternity of St. Peter is a society which gathers 

those who feel close to the Priestly Fraternity of Saint Peter, 

and who wish to support its charism through prayers and 

sacrifices. Thus the Confraternity contributes to the service 

of the Church, through supporting numerous vocations, the 

sanctification of priests and their pastoral endeavors. For 

more details, and to enroll, go to the website here: 

www.confraternityofstpeter.org.  

 

Annual Parish Picnic:  

The parish picnic will be Sunday, September 8 at St. Peter 

and Paul Serbian Church [59248 Keria Trail]. The caterer 

needs a final head count by August 23. So, starting June 23, 

we will have sign ups available on-line and sign-up sheets in 

the church basement. Please provide your family name, how 

many are coming, ages of the children (so that age appropri-

ate games can be planned) and your choice of hamburger or 

hot dog. This year, we are asking that you bring a dessert to 

share (cookies, pies, cakes, fruit salads, etc.). We want every-

one to participate, so please be sure to sign-up!! 

 

First Friday / Saturday: 

To express our devotion to the Sacred and Immaculate 

Hearts and to make reparation for sin, there will be Solemn 

Exposition of the Most Blessed Sacrament on Friday, July 5 

at 5:30pm and on Saturday, July 6 at 9:00am. Exposition will 

last for an hour at which time Benediction will be given. 

Submitted Announcement: Catholic Summer Camp 

Come to Oak Top Hill this summer for Catholic Farm 

Camp. Experience faith, friendship, adventure, exploration, 

crafts, games, nature, horses, and more! Camp will run from 

July 24-26. For more information or to register, please con-

tact Rita at ritalyden@hotmail.com  

 

Appropriate Attire: 

To dress becomingly for God and neighbor, and in keeping 

with the reverence due to the Blessed Sacrament, kindly 

refrain from wearing revealing blouses (décolletage), sleeve-

less or backless dresses, form-fitting clothing of any sort, or 

any other raffish clothing.  
 

Do let your dresses and skirts fall below your knees. Ladies 

are highly encouraged to cover their heads whilst in church 

according to Apostolic Tradition and Sacred Scripture (see 

1 Cor. 11:2-16); men are highly encouraged to wear suits 

and ties, or at least dress slacks and collared shirts. With 

due regard to circumstance, we encourage all to wear deco-

rous attire befitting the sacred place and divine worship. 

 

Votive Candles: 

If you would like to light votive candles in church out of 

devotion, please ask an altar server or priest to provide you 

with a candle. The cost of the candles are $3 each. Please 

put the donation into the collection at Mass (marking it as 

for candles), or bring it to the sacristy. These candles are 

intended to be burned here in church; if you would like 

blessed candles for home use (which is highly recommend-

ed), please purchase your own and bring them in to be 

blessed. 

 

Eucharistic Revival: Procession 

Everyone is invited to the National Eucharistic Pilgrimage 

travels through the diocese from July 5-10. The pilgrimage 

will be making stops at parishes across our diocese, with 

many events planned, such as , adoration, lectures on the 

Eucharist, potluck dinners, the opportunity to walk in the 

procession, and more. Please see this site online: https://

events.blackthorn.io/en/DnDCa1K7/g/marian/marian-route-

diocese-of-fort-wayne-south-bend-4a2PDnqpMm/overview 

 

Collections: June 9, 2024 - Total for Parish: $ 5,379.00 

 Mail-in Contributions: $ 1,223.00 

 7:30am Mass Collection:    $  1,588.00 

 10:00am Mass Collection:  $  2,568.00 
 

Attendance: June 9, 2024 - Total:  488 

 7:30am Mass:  140 10:00am Mass:  348 

mailto:ritalyden@hotmail.com

